
Public Contracts Review Board 

 

Errata Corrige regarding: 

 

Case 1589 – IM029/2020 – Professional Services in connection with the Supervision and Works 

Certification for Works Tender IM010/2020 – Construction of an Underpass at the Roundabout 

Junction Node Wa23 between Triq San Tumas, Triq il-Kunsill tal-Ewropa and Vjal l-Avjazzjoni in Luqa 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board would like to notify that paragraph 1 on page 1 of Minutes 

regarding tender in caption, should read as follows and not as inadvertently stated: 

“The tender was published on the 31st October 2020 and the closing date was the 3rd December 2020. 

The value of the tender was € 512,011.50”. 

 

 

 

Any inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Kenneth Swain                                          Dr Charles Cassar                                Mr Lawrence Ancilleri 
Chairman                                                          Member                                                Member 
 
7th  July 2021 

 

 

 


